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Ricardo J. Garcia raises funds for the Ricky Martin Foundation

ATTORNEYS May 3, 2016

= Ricardo J. Garcia-Negron
Corporate attorney Ricardo J. Garcia represented McConnell Valdés during the
Ricky Martin Foundation’s second urban “Rappelling Challenge”. This
fundraising event took place May 1st at the San Juan Municipal Tower in Hato
Rey.

Mr. Garcia raised over $1,400.00, all donated by fellow McV attorneys.

The Ricky Martin Foundation is dedicated to denouncing human trafficking and
educating about its existence through research and community initiatives,
anchored in the defense of children and youth rights.

The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes
only. It is not intended as, and does not constitute, either legal advice or
solicitation of any prospective client. An attorney-client relationship with
McConnell Valdés LLC cannot be formed by reading or responding to this

McV Alert. Such a relationship may be formed only by express agreement

with McConnell Valdés LLC.
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